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Hello All,
 
I’m going to out of the office next Monday through Wednesday and won’t be able to attend
Wednesday’s meeting. I was able to review the Annual Monitoring Report and had one specific
comment. A complete listing of the results from each well would be helpful to visualize trends for
each of the wells.
 
Thank you.
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 
Jeff Paddock
Phone: 715-828-8544
Jeffrey.Paddock@Wisconsin.gov
 

From: Dewey, Jeffrey <Dewey.Jeffrey@epa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 9:13 AM
To: OJ Ojinaga <oj.ojinaga@ghd.com>; Paddock, Jeffrey J - DNR <jeffrey.paddock@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Ryan Aamot <Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com>; Matt Groves <Matthew.Groves@ghd.com>
Subject: RE: Wausau Ground Water Contamination Site - 2023 Annual Monitoring Report

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

 

Hi OJ,
 
I reviewed the 2023 AMR and have some minor comments that need to be addressed in this
report, and other comments regarding information/discussion that are necessary in future
reports to understand the Site and its trends.
 
None of the comments are time-critical and so I’d suggest we just block off extra time (~30
minute) for our April 17th call to run through them. After discussion about next steps, I’ll
send a formal comment letter for clarity and future reference. Happy to meet earlier if y’all
prefer.
 
Best,

-
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Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links.

Jeff Dewey
 
Remedial Project Manager (RPM)
Remedial Response Branch 2, Section 6
Superfund & Emergency Management Division
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
312-353-1526
 
 
 

From: OJ Ojinaga <oj.ojinaga@ghd.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 10:00 AM
To: Dewey, Jeffrey <Dewey.Jeffrey@epa.gov>; Paddock, Jeffrey J - DNR
<jeffrey.paddock@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Ryan Aamot <Ryan.Aamot@ghd.com>
Subject: Wausau Ground Water Contamination Site - 2023 Annual Monitoring Report

 

 
Hi Jeff and Jeff-
 
Please see the attached 2023 Annual Monitoring Report for your review.
 
Should you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thank you-
OJ
 
Daniel (OJ) Ojinaga
Project Manager/Engineer
 
GHD
Proudly employee-owned | ghd.com
11971 Westline Industrial Drive Suite 101 St. Louis Missouri 63146 USA
M 01 520 603 1923 | E oj.ojinaga@ghd.com
GHD FIRST | 24 Hour Emergency Response | US: 866 812 9565 | Canada:  800 679 9082 

The Power of Commitment
 

Connect
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is confidential and may be
privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please
delete it; you should not copy it or use it for any purpose or disclose its contents to any other
person. GHD and its affiliates reserve the right to monitor and modify all email communications
through their networks.
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